
Green Oaks Golf Club 
May 25, 2005

From the Manager's Desk

Upcoming Tournaments. Thirty-nine teams participated in the 3 Man Scramble 
on May 14 and 15. In spite of stormy weather, we were able to get the tournament 
in. Once again, Vicky Evans and the other tournament committee volunteers did a 
great job. Vicky deserves special thanks for cooking hamburgers and hot dogs 
both days. 
The next tournament is the Atwell Atkins Mens Invitational on June 11 and 12. 
Tee times are available from 8 am until 2 pm. There wi]] also be a putting contest 
on Friday before the tournament at 6 pm. We have the A.P.I. corporate outing 
scheduled for the afternoon June 17 and the morning June 18. The course win be 
closed on Saturday morning for the event. We are always looking for new 
members and for "old" members to return to Green Oaks. If you know someone 
who would make a good member, please encourage him/her to come try us out. I 
would like to start a having scrambles on Sunday afternoons if there is enough 
interest. We start with a one person scramble on June 5 . Come by or call the Pro 
Shop to sign up.
We still keep finding range balls on the golf course. Please do not use range balls on the 
course for regular play or practice hitting golf balls any where but on the driving range. 

Sam

.......................................................................................

.... 
FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT: We have sprayed and fertilized the course and 
aerated and top-dressed the greens. It will take a few days for the sand to settle 
into the greens, so bear with us. This should get us off to a good start now that the 
weather has warmed up enough to get the Bermuda grass growing at full speed. .
I want to ask our members to be alert for "Mr. No Shoulders". We have started 
seeing the rascals around some of the lakes and ditches. Just be careful when you 
look for your golf balls in the woods and deep grass.
We have finished the major work on the new green and will be growing grass on 
it for a while. We hope to open it for play in late July or August.



Wayne

Steak Nights are June 2 and 16.

All alcoholic beverages consumed on Green Oaks property must be purchased from Green Oaks!


